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Hi, I live at ### Granville Street in New Westminster.

I support the HRA proposal for that home/ that site because it certainly needs an
update to keep up with all of the other cosmetics that have happened in the
neighbourhood.

I saw the original plans for this redevelopment and I like this new option much
better. I like the fact that it will not change the streetscape because of the shared
driveway.

Please contact me if you have further questions.
Thanks,
Dominic Rubino
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